
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

17th September, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Wivelsfield School Macmillan Picnic and non-uniform day – Friday 25th September 
 
For many years, a key event in Wivelsfield School’s year has been our coffee morning /afternoon 
to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support.  
 
This year, we are not able to hold our coffee morning, but are inviting all the children to come to 
school in their own clothes and also enjoy a ‘Macmillan Picnic’ in their class bubbles. The school 
will provide a drink and snack, similar to the Christmas party arrangements.  
 
Because of Covid-19, we are not able to take cash donations in the usual way, but ask you to give 
to Macmillan Cancer Support generously, using this ‘Just Giving’ link: 
 
 https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/wivelsfield-primary1 
 
The link will also be available on our website.  
  
This year, charities such as Macmillan have really suffered, so let’s see if we can match or even 
exceed our usual amount raised.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
 

Helen Smith  
Headteacher 
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